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WWW.AMERICASTTC.ORG

The Americas Table Tennis Committee for the disabled has the
pleasure to officially present the new ATTC” s Website.

Dear America's friends, for us It's a pleasure to introduce you the new ATTC
website. We have been working too hard in this project since the beginning
of the year. It took more time than we were expected, but we are so
happy now because the website is on the air.

We would like to thank the design company Alfadesign and Edimilson
Matias, our development officer. The main goal of this website is to
improve the communication in our region. The idea is to publish
tournaments, national rankings, pictures, seminars, conferences, etc.

This is just the beginning. The website will be completely done as soon the
countries send us their information. It's extremely important the nations
participation on this project. We intend to make English and Portuguese
versions until the end of the year and somebody who wants to collaborate
will be welcome. Critics and suggestions pertinent will be welcome too.

We hope that the Forum of Discussion can be used in order to share
information and point of views. | leave you now cordially wishing that this
is just the beginning of a new era in our region, and | do not have doubt
about it.

Leandro Olvech
ATTC - Chairman
chairman@americasttc.org
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